SOUTH NAROTA SCHOOL OF MINES AND THEIR MOLOGY

David Ballew, Head Dept. of Mathematical Sciences (605) 394-2471 RAPID CITY, SOUTH DAKOTA 57701

Secretary - Treasurer Rocky Mountain Section Mathematical Association of America Editor Pi Mu Epsilon Journal

December 26, 1985

Prof. Lloyd Fosdick Department of Mathematics University of Colorado at Boulder Boulder, CO 80302

Dear Prof. Fosdick:

I understand that you have recently become a member of the Mathematical Association of America. You are also a member of the Rocky Mountain Section of the MAA and I invite you to become active in our Section.

You will be receiving our Newsletters and will soon find out that our next Annual Meeting is at Mesa College in Grand Junction, CO on April 25, 26, 1986. This will be a joint meeting and involves the Intermountain Section which includes Utah and most of Idaho and Montana. By attending the Section Meeting, you will meet your colleagues from the area and be able to share ideas and thoughts.

I would encourage you to consider presenting a paper on your work or your interests. We have papers on education, the academic disciplines, industrial work and a large group of student presentations. One of the best ways for us to get to know you and for you to get to know us is through participation in the program.

I look forward to meeting you in April. If there is anything I can help you with, please let me know.

Sincerely,

David Ballew

Secretary/Treasurer Rocky Mountain Section

DWB/t11